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Minneapolis Police are investigating an early morning homicide.  
 

November 23, 2024 (MINNEAPOLIS) Minneapolis Police Chief Brian O’Hara 
announced that an early morning shooting on the 2400 block of 17 Av S has resulted in 
a homicide.   

At approximately 4:45 a.m., 911 callers reported hearing three gunshots and seeing a 
man down in the middle of the street.   Officers from the 3rd Precinct located a man in 
his late 20s with life threatening gunshot wounds.  They provided immediate medical aid 
including the application of a tourniquet.  That man was transported to Hennepin 
Healthcare Hospital.  Despite all life saving efforts, the man died at the hospital.   

MPD is working to determine the sequence of events that led up to the shooting.  

The Hennepin County Medical Examiner will release the identity of the man along with 
the cause and manner of his death.  

 “This is a tragic event that occurred in a neighborhood near a park and a church,” said 
Chief O’Hara. “Our investigators will work diligently to determine what occurred this 
morning. We need anyone with information about what happened to contact us 
immediately.”    

The GO# for this incident is 24-336019. 

Tips can be shared by sending an email to policetips@minneapolismn.gov or by 
voicemail at 612-673-5845 

Anyone with information who wished to remain anonymous is encouraged to call 
CrimeStoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477). Tips may be submitted electronically at 
www.CrimeStoppersMN.org. All Tips are anonymous and persons providing information 
leading to an arrest and conviction may be eligible for a financial reward.    
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